
Update on Oakwood Shoping Center 
  
Here's some good news on Oakwood Shopping Center.  It's another sign of progess. 
  
Penney's is supposed to start construction this week. Opening is scheduled to be October 28th. 
 
More information about this project can be obtained by contacting: 
  
Brian Lade 
Leasing Representative 
Oakwood Center and Riverwalk Marketplace  
197 West Bank Expressway 
 


